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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/08/27 4:08 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Proposed Development : City File #: OZS-2024-0039

From: Aniruddha Patel < >  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 9:56 PM 
To: Sunny, Chinoye <Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Proposed Development : City File #: OZS-2024-0039 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear City Clerk Chinoye Sunny, 
 
I am writing to formally express my opposition to the proposed development project in Brampton east 
area, City File #: OZS-2024-0039 (1000158200 : Ontario Inc - Blackthorn Development Corp.). As a 
concerned resident, I would like to highlight several key issues that I believe warrant serious 
consideration. 
 
Firstly, the proposed development is likely to significantly increase traffic in our area. Given the current 
congestion and limited road capacity, this increase could exacerbate existing traffic problems and lead 
to more frequent accidents.  
 
Additionally, the area is home to several schools that are already facing challenges related to traffic 
safety and congestion. The development could further impede access for students and parents, 
complicating drop-off and pick-up routines and potentially compromising safety. 
 
I urge you to consider these concerns seriously and evaluate the potential impacts of the development 
on our community’s safety and quality of life.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 
 
Sincerely,   
Aniruddha Patel  

 
 

 


